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May 12, 2025 

Dear Tupper School Community, 

As we head into the last quarter of the school year, the staff of Sir Charles Tupper Secondary would like to 
bring your attention to some important information. The following update covers some important items 
for students. Please take some time to review this update. 
 
Please note that Friday, June 20 is our School Leaving Ceremony for our grade 12 students. Regular 
instruction will be running in the morning, and we will be running an extended FIT session for review 
and credit recovery in the afternoon. Teachers not attending the ceremony will be available to support 
learning opportunities.  
 
Summer Learning 2025 
Credit Capture – June 25 and June 26  
Yearbook Distribution 
Important Dates  
Parent Advisory Council Information and Contact (PAC) 
Questions 
 

Summer Learning 2025 
For students who would like to take a summer school course and have not already registered, please 
contact your counsellor regarding availability and registration information. General information about 
Summer School can be found on the Summer Learning 2025 website. 
 

Credit Capture – June 25 and June 26   
The last day of regularly scheduled classes will be June 25. On June 26 and 27, students have the option 
to attend school and work on material or finish any missed assessment items. Teachers will be available 
to meet with students who attend their classes. The block order and timing will remain the same on 
both of those days, though students are able to stay in a class longer to finish assessment(s) if needed.  
 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/sir-charles-tupper/pages/default.aspx
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5211/summer-learning
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Yearbook Distribution   
 
 
 
  

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/sir-charles-tupper
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/sir-charles-tupper
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca
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Important Dates  

DATE DETAILS 
May 14 PAC Meeting (7:00pm) 

Meeting Link: 
https://meet.google.com/kfq-egxt-phi 

May 15 Gauss Math Contest (Grade 8) 

May 16 Professional Day – Classes not in session 

May 19 Victoria Day – Statutory Holiday Classes not in session 

May 21 Tupper Instructional Planning (TIP) – classes end at 1:45 PM  

May 29 Vancouver District Dance Festival @6:30 PM 

June 5 Yearbook Distribution during FIT – Grade 12 

June 9 – 13  Ministry Assessments 

June 9 Yearbook Distribution during FIT – Grade 11 

June 10 Yearbook Distribution during FIT – Grade 10 

June 12 Yearbook Distribution during FIT – Grade 9 

Spring Fusion @7:00 PM 

Indigenous Achievement Celebration 

June 13 Grad Breakfast 

Yearbook Distribution during FIT – Grade 8 

June 17 Grad Rehearsal 
FIT + Period 4 (auditorium) 

June 20 Tupper School Leaving Ceremony (2:00 PM Chan Centre) 
Regular instruction will be running in the morning  
 

Grade 12 students – dismissed at 11:30 AM 
Grade 8-11 students – FIT session for review and credit recovery in the afternoon 

June 23 Carnival (2:00 PM – 5:30 PM) 

June 24 Last day of regularly scheduled classes 

Grad Dinner Dance 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/sir-charles-tupper
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/sir-charles-tupper
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca
https://meet.google.com/kfq-egxt-phi
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June 25 – 26  Credit Capture 
Teachers are available, and students are welcome to take advantage of review, or credit 
capture opportunities. 

 
Click HERE to see our Tupper school calendar. 
 
 

Parent Advisory Council Information and Contact (PAC)  
For more information about Tupper ‘s PAC, including events and contacts, click HERE. 
 

Getting Help with Accessing MyEducation BC  
How to access your student’s report card on the MyEducation BC Family Portal  
Mid-point reports will be found on the MyEducation BC Family Portal. Please follow the instructions 
below to locate your child’s report:   

1. Go to the MyEd Website (https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do) 
2. Type in the student number as the login ID 
3. The password is the one that you and your student have already been using.    
4. You will find the report card under “Published Reports” on the right-hand side.  
5. Please note reports are deleted when new reports are generated.  You may wish to save 

a copy for your records.   
 

What if I forgot my password?   

1. Click on the “I forgot my password” link.  
2. A response should come to the email that is associated with the account.  
3. If you do not recall the email associated with the account, please send an email  
       tupper@vsb.bc.ca to request assistance.   

  
What if my MyEducation BC account is disabled?   
 
Please send an email to tupper@vsb.bc.ca to request assistance.  
Thank you for your attention to the above update as well as your continued support of our students.   
 
 

Questions? 
For general inquiries please contact us through our general email address: tupper@vsb.bc.ca 
Staff contact information is also available on our school website tupper.vsb.bc.ca  
 

Thank you for your attention to the above update as well as your continued support of our students. 

Sincerely, 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/sir-charles-tupper
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/sir-charles-tupper
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/sir-charles-tupper/page/3554/calendar?tab=monthview
https://www.tupperpac.com/
https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do)
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca
mailto:Tupper@vsb.bc.ca?subject=MyEducation%20BC%20Password%20Reset
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca
http://tupper.vsb.bc.ca/
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The Administration Team of Sir Charles Tupper Secondary  
Brent Schieman, Doug Smith, and Persis Hui 

 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/sir-charles-tupper
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/sir-charles-tupper
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca
mailto:tupper@vsb.bc.ca

	Summer Learning 2025
	Credit Capture – June 25 and June 26
	Yearbook Distribution
	Important Dates
	https://meet.google.com/kfq-egxt-phi
	Parent Advisory Council Information and Contact (PAC)
	Getting Help with Accessing MyEducation BC  How to access your student’s report card on the MyEducation BC Family Portal
	Questions?

